
Date: December 11
Timings Topic Description Trainer

9.30 am to 11.00 am

Elevating your 
networking 
game - Creating 
Lasting 
Connections in 
the industry

Unlock the art of strategic 
networking to create impactful, 
lasting relationships in the 
industry. This session will 
provide actionable insights to 
refine your approach, maximize 
opportunities at events, and turn 
professional connections into 
valuable partnerships. Elevate 
your networking game and build 
relationships that drive success.

Nour ElDeen Reda ElSerougy
The Eagle Of RealEstate, 
International Business Architect 
& Regional Story Teller

11.30 am to 1.00 pm

Risk Management 
and Insurance 
Compliance in 
Facilities and 
Community 
Management

In this masterclass, participants 
will explore the critical role of 
risk management and insurance 
compliance in mitigating the 
impact of natural disasters, 
drawing insights and lessons learnt 
from the Dubai floods.

Gagandeep Kaur Gill
Senior Manager,  
Emirates Insurance Company

Satya Praveen
Deputy Manager - Risk Surveying, 
Emirates Insurance Company

1.30 pm to 3.00 pm

Future Tech:  
5 Essential Steps 
to Harness AI

Explore how AI can revolutionize 
your business strategy and 
operations. This session outlines 
the essential steps to effectively 
implement AI, enhance decision-
making, and stay ahead in the 
evolving tech landscape. Gain 
actionable insights to make AI a 
cornerstone of your competitive 
edge.

Pepe Gutierrez 
CEO,  
Megafincas
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